Milton Conservation Commission Stewardship Walk

9-11 am on Saturday, July 30

Join us for a bushwhacking stewardship walk around a Milton town-owned conservation parcel called
‘The Ball Property’ on Rocky Point Road, adjoining the Salmon Falls River. We'll walk the boundaries of
this scenic 37-acre property as well as some interior trails, if time allows. Deer flies possible. Twelve
participants max. Please let us know you’re coming; email mcc@miltonnh-us.com and we’ll send parking

directions.
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